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I wholeheartedly support this movement for the Secretary of State to secure federal 

grant money to protect the election integrity of our state. I think SB 1094 is 

straightforward and commonsense. We should have transparency and accountability 

for one of our most precious and sacred rights - the right to vote as American 

Citizens. Knowing that ballot boxes are being going to be monitored and filmed and 

that ballot counting will be monitored and recorded will grant peace of mind to every 

Oregonian. I applaud your efforts to move this forward. Thank you.  


